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Tracey Bauer

From: Comments
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 12:30 PM
To: Tracey Bauer; Doug Haymans
Subject: FW: Red fish sticks in Georgia

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Doug and Tracey -- I wanted to forward you both the public comment we received on red drum. Tracey, please 
include in the meeting materials for the next Sciaenids Board meeting. Thanks. -- Tina 
 
 
Tina Berger 
Director of Communications 
Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission 
1050 N. Highland Street, Suite 200A-N 
Arlington, VA 22201 
703.842.0749 
www.asmfc.org 
 
Sustainable and Cooperative Management of Atlantic Coastal Fisheries 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: scott wagner <savannahfly@msn.com>  
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 3:34 PM 
To: Comments <comments@asmfc.org> 
Subject: [External] Red fish sticks in Georgia 
 
 
If you think stocks are not overfished in Georgia you are as high as are DNR. Or did you just get the lame data from 
them. They didn’t start collecting data until stocks had fallen thru the floor.  
Sent from my iPhone 
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